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AOTS AND RESOLVES 

OF THE 

FIFTY-SEVENTH LEGISLATURE 
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RESOLVES 

OF THE 

STATE OF MAINE. 

1878. 



PASSAMAQUODDY INDIANS.-CYRUS W. KING. 

Cbaptel' 18. 
Resolve in favor of tho Passamaquoddy Indians. 

Resolved, That there be paid from the state treasury, to 
be expended under the direction of the governor and council, 
to the agent of the Passamaquoddy tribe of Indians, for the 
benefit of said tribe, as follows, viz: For May dividend, 
four hundred dollars; for November dividend, three hundred 
dollars; for distressed poor, two thousand dollars; for 
agricultural purposes, five hundred dollars; for bounty on 
crops for the year eighteen hundred and seventy-eight, three 
hundred dollars; for plowing, one hundred and fifty dollars; 
for salaries of governors, one hundred dollars; for salaries 
of lieutenant governors, forty dollars; for wood, two hundred 
dollars; for repairs on road leading from Peter Dana's point 
to Granger turnpike, fifty dollars; for contingent expenses, 
one hundred dollars; for educational purposes, three hun­
dred dollars; for salary of priest, one hundred dollars; for 
dressing for land, one hundred dollars; for salary of agent, 
three hundred dollars; for overdrawn balance for the year 
eighteen hundred and seventy-seven, three hundred and ten 
dollars and fifty-nine cents; for contingent poor fund, five 
hundred dollars, 

Approved February 7, 1878. 

Chapter 19. 
Resolve in favor of Cyrus William King. 

9 
CHAP, 18, 

Passamaquoddy 
Indians, in favor 
of. 

Resolved, That the family of Cyrus "William King, son of C~ru •. William 

1 1 H bl "HT'II' IT' . t' f h' . .{! 1 I(mg, III favor of. t le ate onora e fl I lam :l..1l1g', conslS mg' a IS WlJ.e ane 
two children, be allowed the right of sepulture in the IGng 
burial lot, in the city of Bath, owned by the state, and that 
their names may be inscribed upon the monument erected 
thereon, 

Approved February 7, 1878. 


